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 Board Minutes

March 21, 2023
 
Present: Joyce, Waggoner, Kleeman, Schneider, Coenen, Reuter, Smith, Burk, Lenger

Approval of Agenda: Motion to approve by Kleeman, seconded by Reuter.  All aye.

Correspondence: none 

Public Comment: none

Minutes: Motion to approve the minutes of the February 21, 2023 meeting. Moved by Joyce, second by Burk. All aye.

Financial Reports:
Accounts Payable: The books line is underspent for this point in the year; selectors are working to catch up. ILA dues were inaccurately reported twice, but have been corrected. The accounts payable document inaccurately noted we’d paid for two storage units, but the dollar amount accurately reflects one unit. Confirmed that we pay electricity for staff usage in the Asbury office space, but not in any of the public library spaces at any branches.
Motion to accept by Joyce, seconded by Schneider. All aye.
Account Balance: February income includes County money and reimbursement from the Friends for our Ancestry subscription. We noticed that one full time staff member’s salary has been charged to the part time salary line. The county will be correcting this, which should not change the overall balance. At 75% of the FY, we’ve expended 66% of our operations budget. Several big-ticket items will come due in May.
Motion to accept by Waggoner, seconded by Burk. All aye.

Director’s Report: Kicked off our work with McCullough Creative, including research on other libraries’ sites and setup of Google Analytics on our current site and catalog. We’ve been onboarding our new staff member and reallocating job duties accordingly. The board packet included two spreadsheets of usage data we’ve been using in examining the materials budget. We’re currently accepting materials to be shredding from patrons, in partnership with C-SPL and DMASWA. The library has a new Instagram account. Amanda recently attended ILA Legislative Day. National Library Week is next month and we’ll be having a staff meal to celebrate.

Committee Reports:
JLAC: Did not meet.  
Library Agency: The Agency met last week with the County Auditor, who confirmed that libraries receiving ARPA money through the County for facility construction will be under no obligation to provide service to otherwise-ineligible county residents.
Farley Library Committee: Did not meet. Amanda has been in contact with the County and with the City of Farley about the ARPA grant monies and Farley project generally, but has no specific news.

Unfinished Business: None.

New Business:
	Bulletin Board and Display Policy: Motion to adopt by Schneider, seconded by Kleeman. All Aye.
	Program Policy: Motion to adopt by Schneider, seconded by Waggoner. All aye.
	Board Terms: Burk, Coenen, and Kleeman all have board terms that are ending in June. Coenen is expected to continue on the board, as he just joined as a midterm replacement. Burk and Kleeman may reach out to Peosta and Farley, respectively, to inquire about another term.

Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at 6:12 PM.

Next Meeting – Tuesday, April 18, 2023, 5:30 PM at Asbury. 
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